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Gene <ern@ameritech.net>
Monday, March 8, 2010 3:50 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

Hello CFTC Secretary,

Please do not change the leverage required
to trade in the Forex Market?
This will remove many traders from the market.

"Regulation of Retail Forex"

Thank you.

Gene Nichols


